
  
St Timothy’s 

Primary School, Nursery Class and LCSC 

At St Timothy’s we Belong Together in a Loving, Respectful and Happy Family 

Love Nurture Learn Respect Belong Safe Achieve 

 

Diary Week Beginning 27th June 2022 

Mrs McGivern to cover Mrs Colquoun’s timetable this week please 

PE to be outdoors this week 

Can all ASNA staff please ensure they are registered for the training events on the August in-

service days. 

Monday 

Mrs Colquoun not at school today 

Rooms 11, 12, 13, 14, 15 and 16  have PE  

9am – Mr Forbes – Cluster Network Planning Meeting – Wellbeing Base 

9am – Mr Robertson nurture support 

9.30am – Meet the Teacher event – children will go to next year class and meet next year’s teacher. 

Can the classes please be taken outside and lined up in next year’s place, they should bring their 

jacket and snack with them. Next year’s teacher should then take them in to the new class. Can they 

then be dismissed back out at break time and we’ll go back to current classes after that. 

Can Mrs Smith please take room 16 at this time and Miss Kelly room 15. 

11am – Mrs McKinstray, Mr Doyle not in class, Mrs Brown, Mrs Hannaway to cover please 

11.30am – Mr Fawcett visit to Green Apple Nursery 

1.30pm – Mr Forbes, Mrs Hannaway meeting  

2pm – Mr Forbes meeting Mrs McPhee 

Tuesday 

Mrs Colquoun not at school today 



Rooms 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 7 have PE today 

9am – Mr Forbes Interviewing – St Stephen’s PS 

9am Mr Fawcett nurture support 

1.30pm – Outdoor Learning Group – Miss Walsh, Toni 

2.10pm – Mr Robertson – room 10 

Wednesday 

Mrs Colquoun not at school today 

Mrs Myslicka not at school today 

9am – Mr Fawcett nurture support 

9.45am – Mass – Feast of St Peter and St Paul – Holiday of Obligation 

12.45am – P1 dismissal 

12.55pm – P2 dismissal 

1pm – P7 guard of honour – P3-6 classes to form this in infant yard between dinner hall doors and 

gate please. We’ll tannoy for classes a stage at a time, but please be ready at 12.45pm – all P3-7 

classes will leave straight from this. 

Coming Events 

The full time nursery continues over summer – the team will be in touch regarding sessions.  

While the school is closed for summer for designated child protection officers will be Mrs Cardno 

and Mrs McCulloch for the nursery class. Community concerns over the summer can be reported 

directly to Coatbridge Social Work. Please do not wait until August to report any concerns. 

Staff and term time nursery staff return on Monday 15th August. 

School and term time nursery children return on Wednesday 17th August 

Full time nursery parents please remember that nursery is closed on Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th 

August for the in-service days. 

I’ll send out a Sway regarding the new term this week. Have a great summer everyone. 

 


